
Hello Members: Spring will soon be 
upon us, I have it on good authority 
from my friend Willie and he wouldn’t 
lie, would he?

We are beginning a new year in our 
club and I am looking forward to many 
fun and exciting events and meetings, 
I hope you are also!

I would like to thank all of you for your 
continued support of your club for the 
past year.  We also owe our thanks to 
your Executive Board for their tireless 
work that raised a record amount of 
funds this past year. With these funds 
we are able to help and support so 
many needy groups and organizations 
who depend on us in order to survive.

A big thank you goes out to Doug 
Honeyford and his helpers for a very 
successful Ham Sales Campaign.  
Thank you to all who bought or sold 
hams.  It was greatly appreciated!

Our March General meeting will be 

held on March 4th at the Weller St. 
Legion, Branch 76 location. This will 
be our election meeting and I strongly 
encourage you to come out and show 
your support for your new Executive 
that will be sworn in.  They truly work 
very hard on your behalf, so bring out a 
friend and enjoy this special night.

Our April meeting will be on April 1st at 
the Ukrainian Church on Notre Dame 
Ave. This will also be our Members 
night where we hand out many awards 
and pins to our deserving members. 
We will have a great meal and possibly 
some entertainment, so please mark it 
on your calendar and bring a guest.

In May we have five of your executive 
members attending the National 
Convention in Kelowna B.C. Our own 
local secretary Connie Zwarich will be 
sworn in as the Regional Vice President. 
We know she will do a great job and 
do us proud. GOOD LUCK Connie!

In closing I encourage all members to 
continue their membership and please 
bring a friend, neighbour, relative, or 
co-worker out to one of our meetings.  
We are sure they will enjoy it.  We 
have lost numerous members this year 
due to their passing.  The only way we 
can continue to be a viable club is to 
replace these members we have so 
sadly lost.  That is why it is upon us 
all to try and sign up a new member or 
two.  It is a very affordable club to join 
and there are some great discounts 
with numerous companies, including 
great discounts on Home and Auto 
Insurance.

We can only continue our quest to help 
the much less fortunate in our district 
with your help. 

Thank You Don Delongchamp
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Up Coming Events 
March 4 	 General Meeting 	 Legion 	 6:00 Elections

March 12 	 Executive Meeting 	 Swiss Chalet 	 6:00 PM

April 1 	 Member’s Appreciation Night 	 St Mary’s Ukrainian Church Hall 	 5:30 pm

April 9 	 Executive Meeting 	 Hour Glass 	 6:00 PM

May 13 	 General Meeting 	 Location TBD

May 14 	 Executive Meeting 	 Hour Glass 	 6:00 pm



Our meeting was held February 
5, 2020 at the Branch 76 Legion 
with 17 members and 4 guests 
in attendance.  Vice President 
John Varney called the meeting to 
order at 6:00 pm.  After the usual 
protocols and introduction of guests 
John introduced our guest speaker 
Terry Gauthier, a Dive Master, from 
the Dolphins Aquatic Club. This is 
a club which works closely with us.  
They have participated in our Adopt 
a Road, Golf Tournaments and they 
sell hams for us. They offer scuba 
training to people from age 12 and 
up.  He stressed safety is paramount 
with the club. He demonstrated the 

February Meeting Notes
equipment they use.  Because they 
train younger children there is a 
need for some smaller equipment 
to fit these children. Terry was 
thanked and presented a cheque for 
$1000.

Doug Honeyford spoke about Heart 
and Stroke.  He hopes some of 
our members will support this 
organization.

Doug also spoke about membership.  
There have been 9 members who 
have passed away this year and 
several memberships have lapsed.  
We have only had 2 new members. 
We need to recruit more members.

Curlers are needed for the House of 
Kin Bonspiel at the end of March.  If 
interested contact Dave Carnes

Motion to adjourn by Tracey Urso at 
7:30 pm

Sheriff’s Pot of 18.65 was won by 
Lucy Nadaeu

Members Draw was won by Sue 
Frappier who was not in attendance.  
The funds are carried over to our 
next meeting.  That pot is building 
up.  It could pay you to come out to 
our next meeting.

March General 
Meeting

Will be held at the Branch 76 
Legion on Weller Street Sudbury, 
Wednesday, March 4, 2020. 
Cocktails 5:30, meeting 6:00 pm.  
The cost is $20.00 for a wonderful 
ham and scalloped potatoes meal.  
I must have your reply by Thursday, 
February 27th as it is a catered 
meal and the Legion needs accurate 
numbers in order to prepare the 
meals.

Please reply to Connie by phone 
or e-mail – lzwarich@fibreop.ca      
705 969 8496

April Members
Appreciation Night

Also it is not too early to start looking forward to the April Meeting which 
is our Member Appreciation Night.  Service pins and awards will be 
handed out that evening. It is being held at St Mary’s Ukrainian Church 
Hall Wednesday, April 1st – no it is not an April Fool’s joke.  We will be 
treated to a wonderful meal of chicken, perogies, cabbage rolls, salad 
and vegetable medley for only $30.00 per person.  Again replies are 
required.  
Please reply to Connie by phone or e-mail – lzwarich@fibreop.ca      
705 969 8496 no later than March 26, 2020

Good of the Order
There are several of our members in the hospital at this time – Mike Lepage, 
John Lyttle, Conny Houle and Glen Fowke.



FOR INFORMATION AND EVENTS GO TO
UCTSUDBURY.CA

Roses For The Living
Your Roses committee chair David Carnes (705.222.0369) (treasurer@uctsudbury.ca) is asking for nominations 
for this year’s Roses award(s). This is an award presented to a member(s) who has demonstrated the true spirit of 
A.C.T./UCT, going above and beyond, during the past years. Please review the form included and submit as soon as 
possible. Thanks.

Scholarship 
Our council offers two $1000 Entrance Scholarships to dependents of paid up members. 

Applicant Eligibility: Dependents must be entering their first year at a post-secondary institution. Applications may 
be downloaded from our website: www.uctsudbury.ca
Applications must be submitted by June 15, 2020. For more information contact Tracey Urso at atmurso@hotmail.com

Completed application are to be mailed to:
A.C.T./UCT Sudbury

PO Box 2836 Station A
Sudbury Ontario 

P3A 5J3

Membership has its Benefits
You probably know all this but just to recap. Keeping your Membership up to date provides the following Benefits and 
Discounts. It pays to be part of UCT.

l	 Disaster Relief Benefit
l	 Widows’ and Orphans’ Benefit
l	 Fraternal Benevolent Benefit Scholarships
l	 May Tisdale
l	 UCT Scholarship Program
l	 UCT Heaston Scholarships 

Discounts and Benefits
l	 Northbridge Insurance Auto/Property Plans
l	 Destination Travel Group Insurance
l	 Car Rentals through Budget & Avis
l	 Hotel Planner Discounts
l	 Esso Business Gas Discounts
l	 Choice Hotel Chain Member Discount

Need to check these out...call Doug Honeyford and get the details.



2019-2020
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

George Faulkner 586-1937

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

525-7777 l Fax 675-6278

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Jerry Giff 673-4299

John Roy 674-3722

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: info@uctsudbury.ca

www.uctsudbury.ca

Head Office Calgary
901 Centre St. N. Rm 300
Calgary, Alberta  T2E 2P6

1-800-267-2371   www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123

Humour 
STINGY OLD LAWYER

A stingy old lawyer who had been diagnosed with a terminal illness was 
determined to prove wrong the old saying, “You can’t take it with you.”

After much thought and consideration, the old ambulance chaser finally 
figured out how to take at least some of his money with him when he 
died.

He instructed his wife to go to the bank and withdraw enough money to 
fill two pillowcases. He then directed her to take the bags of money to the 
attic and leave them directly above his bed.

His plan: When he passed away, he would reach out and grab the bags on 
his way to heaven. Several weeks after the funeral, the deceased lawyer’s 
wife, up in the attic cleaning came upon the two forgotten pillow cases 
stuffed with cash.

“Oh, that old fool,” she exclaimed. “I knew he should have had me put the 
money in the basement.”

March Birthdays
Mar 04 PETER MICHLUTTI
Mar 07 CONRAD HOULE
Mar 09 PAULA VARNEY
Mar 15 MICHAEL MORELLI
Mar 16 PATRICIA CARPENTER
Mar 16 JOHN ROY
Mar 17 GIUSEPPE ROSSI
Mar 18 ANDY MANTHA

Mar 20 GIL CHARETTE
Mar 22 LAUREL IRELAND
Mar 23 TANYA VARNEY
Mar 25 MAURICE DOIRON
Mar 27 RICHARD MEI
Mar 28 RICHARD LEVERT
Mar 29 CARMAN SWALLOW






